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An interactive adventure for 
children on the autism spectrum

The Rose invites you and your child to attend 
a performance of our upcoming production of A Palette of Possibility, 
an interactive production designed with children on the autism spectrum in mind. This magical and inventive 
exploration invites audiences to see, hear, touch and even smell the colors of the world in a safe and supportive 
sensory environment. 

A Palette of Possibility explores color in all its various forms and is perfect for children having their first or 
their tenth experience in the theater. Audience members will participate and interact with the performers as 
we invent new ways of thinking about color in all the wonderful places it shows up in our world. Helpful guides 
will gently introduce children to the world and let them go at their own pace to experience the magic of the 
production. Primarily nonverbal, the show is presented in a sensory-friendly environment that is warm, friendly 
and inviting. Children are free to move about as necessary and will enjoy the “shush-free” space where they are 
free to express themselves however they need to. Every aspect of the show has been designed with children 
on the spectrum in mind, ensuring the best possible experience for your students.

A Palette of Possibility offers the perfect introduction to theater in a fun and colorful way!

Families with students on the autism spectrum may attend public shows for just $5 per ticket. 

Available show times for A Palette of Possibility include:

Monday, Oct. 26 at 9:30 am		  Thursday, Oct. 29 at 9:30 am		  Saturday, Nov. 14 at 9:30 am
Tuesday, Oct. 27 at 11 am		  Saturday, Nov. 7 at 9:30 am		  Saturday, Nov. 14 at 11 am
Wednesday, Oct. 28 at11 am		  Saturday, Nov. 7 at 11 am

The show runs approximately 45 minutes.

For additional information on A Palette of Possibility, please contact The Rose Box Office at 
(402) 345-4849 or info@rosetheater.org. 

Won’t you come play with us?

Warmly,

Kori Radloff
Marketing & Public Relations Director


